ASCC Exec Meeting

Date: March 7, 2006
Location: Bill’s Office, Lower Water St.
Called to Order Time: 19:45
Number in Attendance:  8
Executive Members: 

President – Bill Anwyll

Vice President – Umberto 
Secretary – Jason Smith

Treasurer –  Kevin Doubleday

Website – Gordon Sleigh

Solo Committee – Jason Smith, Kevin Doubleday, Neil M.
Rally Director – Ian Pearce

Race Director – Debbie Miller

Membership Report: 
14 members, we’ve gained some since last time.

There is a family rate.

Financial Report: 

Closing balance $7347.69 -$1000 that amp hasn’t cashed yet
Gordon presented the bill for the website, aprox $28

Solo Report:

Auto Slalom, we didn’t get the Walmart lot.  Didn’t get it because of the risk management team.

Still without a school site in metro.  We are looking at the Pleasant St (Woodside) lot in Dartmouth.

Neil has left a presentation with Halifax Chrysler Dodge, hopefully we will hear from them in a week.

Would still like to approach Sobeys, Canadian Tire, Superstore, although it might be a waste of time.

Jason is going to talk to the NSDRA to see about Greenfield.
Rally Report:

Results for autocross were passed out.  Results for series and class results are posted.
Ian requested from Bert current membership to CARS.

April 2nd is the next BAC rally, if it gets organized.  ASCC regional rally is going to be Oct, down the valley way.

Race Report:
18 people on the list, 4 deposits, for Race School

We will need race school insurance.  Getting 2 day race insurance to cover the school.

Regional Report:

None

Website Report:

Not much new.  Added the club history  section.  Spoke to Dave Hull, lapping rules are nearly finished and almost ready to be posted.  New material coming soon.  ASN rules should be out in a few weeks.  We were contacted by marketing director from Targa NFLD, asking if we would run some banners on our site.
We should post all rules on both ARMS and ASCC rules. 

Bill will ask Chris R. where the rules are they he scanned for the website.

Put a banner/something on ARMS about the Race School.

Database has started, Ian has emailed Jason the software from the timing software.
New Business:

White board for kartbahn needed for May 26th.  Bill will talk to Lucas and see if he can get a free whiteboard.
Cork board for front entrance for kartbahn.

Swap Shop:

Motion to Adjourn Time:  9:15
First Motion:  Jason Smith
Second Motion:  Ian Pearce
Jason Smith


ASCC Secretary

